
 

Update: GPSSBC 
 

The Northern Cape General Public Service Sectoral Bargaining Chamber will be sitting on 20 March 

2020. The PSA, as a party to the Chamber, requests shop stewards and members to identify and 

submit matters of mutual interest for these issues that directly affect members at workplaces to be 

raised. 

 

Members are reminded that the future of unionism is in bargaining. We need to be in charge of 

improvements in working conditions. This will only be realised when the employer is engaged on 

matters of mutual interest. Therefore, all members and shop stewards are requested to submit such 

agenda items before the end of February 2020. This will enable the PSA to submit such items to the 

Chamber ten days before the sitting. 

 

Members who are appointed by the Northern Cape Provincial Departments fall under GPSSBC and 

are therefore requested to submit agenda items to eugene.louw@psa.co.za. For further clarity, 

contact the PSA Provincial Office on Tel (053) 839 1000. 

  

Members will be updated on developments.  
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